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Re: Allen Brink 

 

I have had the honour and pleasure of working with Allen Brink for over 30 years. I believe that 
we first met in 1990 when I was with the North of England P & I Club and responsible for handling 
the coal fire on board the vessel Avala.  I then continued to work with Allen when I moved to 
Clifford Chance appointing him as the GA Surveyor in relation to the grounding of the Sealand 
Express in Cape Town in August 2003. 

Throughout that time I have regularly worked with Allen and have no hesitation whatsoever in 
stating that he is one of the most skilful and experienced marine consultants and surveyors that 
I have ever worked with. He is effectively right at the top of my casualty emergency list for when 
I really need someone that I can rely on.  I know that a number of my Partners and colleagues 
at Ince feel exactly the same way. 

 Looking forward to the next 20 years. 

 

Julian Clark 
Global Senior Partner 
Ince 
  

 


